
 

March 23, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ralph Ostmeyer, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Ostmeyer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 282 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 282 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 282 would exempt Kansas from daylight saving time beginning in November 2016. 

 

 Passage of SB 282 would have no fiscal effect on state agencies or local governments. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dan Lara, Commerce 

 Willie Prescott, Attorney General’s Office 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 

 Cheri Froetschner, Adjutant General’s Office  


